Lynn Richardson

From: Jonna [jonna@contentneacreek.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2007 10:25 AM
To: John Harris

Subject: Cooper

John:

As the developer of Windfall Creek subdivision it is my intention to dedicate a right of
way for connection to Hatley Road. 1In addition, if and when we develop the Cooper
property, it is our intention to improve Hatley Road to State standards and connect water
from Windfall Creek subdivision to the Cooper property.

If you need anything further please let me know.

Jonna

Jonna Birtcher

Vice President of Development
Contentnea Creek Development Co
8502-202 Six Forks Road
Raleigh, NC 27615

919-880-4795



